
 

 

 

Bulletin 15 
Occasional news and snippets for participants, 
leaders, and supporters of Malawi 2024 

June 2024 
 

Final training weekend 
Following months of planning and 
preparation, the final training weekend for 
Malawi 2024 took place at Dorney Wood 
Scout Campsite. The theme was to replicate 
the conditions in Malawi best we could, and 
the sunny weather played its part! 

Personal hygiene and camp skills/duties 
were top of the list as well as sharing final 
information. The programme also included 
patrol challenges, handling tools, learning 
crafts to share with Malawi Scouts, and 
completing work on the campsite.  

More photographs will be uploaded to the 
Malawi 2024 website during the next few 
days. 

 Final Briefing 
for participants/parents/leaders 

Tuesday 2 July (7–7.15 for 7.30 pm start) 
Garth Hill College, Bracknell RG42 2AD 

The new tents were pitched and checked! 
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Final training weekend cont 
Washing hands on a regular basis, eg: before 
food and after toilet visits, will be a critical 
hygiene routine in Malawi! 

  

Orbis (Code of Conduct) 
Orbis (our in-country logistics provider) have 
a Code of Conduct which they expect all 
their clients to read and understand. Click 
here to download and read. 

Scouts (Code of Conduct) 
Malawi 2024 participants have also agreed 
and produced their own Code of Conduct. 
This document is available via the website. 
A printed copy will also be provided at the 
Base Camp in Malawi.  

Travel Pack 
The second version of the Travel Pack is 
available from the website. Two printed 
copies will be issued at the Final Briefing 
(one for participants and one for family). 

 

Dragon Boat Regatta 
Similar to last year, Malawi 2024 participants 
will be managing the catering for the Dragon 
Boat Regatta on Sunday 7 July. 

 
Last year this raised over £2,500 for central 
projects. A similar amount this year will get us 
very close to our £29,000 target. 

With record numbers at the Regatta this year we 
will need all the help we can get. Please inform 
Phill Wood if you are able to help. 

Bulletin 16 (July) 
The content for Bulletin 16 will be the ‘Final 
Joining’ instructions and issued mid July. 

JustGiving page 

Please share our JustGiving link (fundraising for 
central projects) as widely as possible: 
www.justgiving.com/campaign/projectafrica2024 
 

  
 
 
    Useful links 

    Online Shop 

    Malawi 2024 web page 

    Malawi 2024 Facebook page (public) 

    Malawi 2024 Facebook page (group) 

    Project Africa Facebook page 
 
    For information and general enquiries: 
    africa2024@berkshirescouts.org.uk 
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